
Forty Fort Cemetery Association  
Cemetery Gravesite Policies 

 
The following items are not allowed 

• Glass 

• Coffee cans or cans of any type 

• Paper mâché containers 

• Edging 

• Mulch  

The following will be removed: 

• Faded or damaged flowers 

• Decorations that are not current with the 
season  

• Arrangements or baskets considered 
unsightly by the cemetery management  

 

Fake flowers are strongly discouraged and will be removed once they are faded.  
 
Boarders are not permitted, as is mulch and edging.  
 
After an interment and for a period of up to six months, temporary containers may be used if memorials 
have not yet been installed. Floral tributes are permitted at the time of internment, and will be removed three 
days after the service.  
 
Permanent plantings which exceed the allowed space of 4 inches must have approval by the Forty Fort 
Cemetery Association. 
 
Wreaths on stands are permitted only from November 1 until March 1.  
 
Holiday potted plants and baskets are permitted two days before and one week after the following holidays: 
Easter, Mother’s Day, Memorial Day, Father’s Day. Those items not removed within the time frame will be 
removed by cemetery personnel.  
 
Small American Flags are placed on veterans’ graves on week prior to Memorial Day and replaced after one 
year. These flags are placed by veterans’ groups and are provided by the county.  
 
Family members are welcomed and encouraged to tend to their plots under condition the above guidelines 
are observed.  
 

The Forty Fort Cemetery 
Association and its personnel 
reserve the right to remove 
unsightly or inappropriate 
decorations. The Forty Fort 

Cemetery Association and its 
personnel assumes no 

responsibility for added 
decorations. 

 


